
THE CELEBRATION POSTER

THE SMALL FACTS POSTERS

THANK YOU FOR CELEBRATING  
CAREER EXPLORATION AND AWARENESS MONTH

You will find a large poster announcing the celebration in this kit.  
We ask that this poster is placed in a high-traffic area such as a hallway,  
door or bulletin board, and not in close proximity of other posters in the kit. 

In addition to that, you will find nine posters with facts and graphics.  
We ask that you place these in high traffic areas such as the cafeteria,  
near the bathroom, hallways, etc. Ideally, these posters should not be  
placed next to each other. 

In this package are nine posters directed toward educating students on the opportunities 
available in Professional Trades. Place these around your school for students to learn more 
about their career options. Please be conscious of placement for all posters as prominent 
placement. This will make for a better experience for the students.
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